

Monday, 10 February 2020

## Merimbula Public School Welcome Expo Friday, 14 February 2020, 1.15-3pm

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Merimbula Public School will be hosting our third expo on Friday, 14 February 2020. This is an opportunity for students and their families to engage with local sporting clubs, community groups, performing arts groups, government and allied support services and family support organisations.

The event schedule will be will be:

- Commencement of the expo at 1.15pm and will run until 3pm. The 'Expo' is also designated for our Welcome BBQ and Family component, where all families are welcome to explore the Expo. The BBQ will be free of charge.
- Our aim is to provide the BBQ for students at recess and therefore students will not need to bring food for recess, if they would like a sausage sandwich. We will have a large number of students to serve and we will begin with the younger years.

At present we have the following organisations attending:

- AFL South Coast/ Merimbula Diggers
- Boardriders Club
- Commonwealth Bank
- Eden High School
- Family Referral Services
- Headspace
- Pambula/Merimbula Golf Club
- IMB Bank
- Sapphire Aquatic Centre
- Sapphire Coast Runners Club
- Sapphire Coast Tennis
- Sapphire Kart Club

- Sapphire Life Church
- Stage Flight Drama School
- Merimbula Knights Cricket Club
- Merimbula Netball Club
- Nippers- Pambula Surf Life Saving Club
- NRL League Development/ Pambula Merimbula Bulldogs
- Pambula Community Health Dentists
- Seaside Health Club
- Taryn Lucas Fitness
- World Education Program- Student Exchange

If you have family or friends who work for a local organisation, or are involved in the local community in another capacity, that may want to be involved, please share this information with them.

For further information, please contact the EXPO coordinators, Assistant Principals Mr Brenton Mace and Vanessa Bain on 64951266.

Regards

Merimbula Public School Organising Committee





